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MEDIA RELEASE  
 

Registration Open for Cops & Bobbers Event at Floating Toy in Newville 
 
For Immediate Release              Contact Person 
May 23, 2022 Dep. Terry Borgwardt 
 (608) 757-7941 
 

Sheriff Knudson is pleased to announce that our first 2022 Cops & Bobbers event will be 
held June 7, 2022, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., at Floating Toy, 723 East Ellendale 
Road, Edgerton, WI. Youth participants accompanied by Sheriff’s Office staff will fish Lake 
Koshkonong from pontoon boats. Check-in will begin at 9:45 a.m.; a legal guardian must 
be present. 
 
There are twenty (20) spots available for kids age 7-12. 
These spots will be filled on a first come basis. 
Guardians can register their kid(s) online at 
https://www.co.rock.wi.us/departments/sheriff-s-
office/recreational-patrol/cops-and-bobbers. 
 
Upon submitting the registration form, a confirmation 
message will appear with additional information on 
check-in procedures. 
 
Life jackets, fishing gear, and lunch will be provided 
during the event. Participants will also receive a t-shirt. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office is seeking sponsorships for the Cops & Bobbers Program. These 
events are free to participants due to the generosity of financial and in-kind sponsors. To 
learn more, email Deputy Terry Borgwardt at terry.borgwardt@co.rock.wi.us. 
 
Please direct any questions to Deputy Borgwardt at (608) 757-7941. 
 
TROY J. KNUDSON 
SHERIFF 
 
By: Deputy Terry Borgwardt 
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